
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Class % Class % 

Doves- Newton 96.04 Doves-Einsteins 95.28 

Nursery AM 98.82 Jackdaws 98.01 

Nursery PM 100.00 Magpies 97.15 

Robins 99.70 Sandpipers 96.49 

Owls 99.88 Kingfishers 96.65 

Sparrows 99.18 Herons 96.59 

Wrens 95.31 Jays 97.70 

Starlings 95.89 Hawks 96.05 

Puffins 96.03 Kestrals 97.23 

Ravens 97.08 Merlins 97.47 

Swans 97.36 Falcons 95.60 

Woodpeckers 96.13 Eagles 95.88 

Golden Book Awards 

Congratulations to the following children who have 

been mentioned in our Golden Book this week 

Jays – Mikel Clifford Awoyemi 

Kingfishers – Sumairah Begum 

Herons – Sameera Begum 

Jackdaws – Nifemi Dan Musa + Samyak Sinha 

Magpies – Mariyam Abdallah 

Woodpeckers – Alicia Gavin 

Swans – Nicole Tupper 

Ravens – Anaiah Oke 

Starlings – Michelle Skuza 

Starlings – Ali Goraya 

Wrens – Yunus Ali 

Puffins – Alishba Ali + Aayan Miah +Jahrell 

Daniels 

 

 
Newsletter 20th January 2017 

Tel: 0208 270 4040

Chris Harrison - Headteacher 

PLEASE KEEP THE SCHOOL OFFICE INFORMED OF ANY CHANGE OF ADDRESS OR EMERGENCY CONTACT 

Dates for Your Diary 

Monday 23rd January – Year 4 trip to the Science 

Museum. We will be leaving at 9.05 and aim to 

return to school for 3.30. 

Wednesday 25th January – Year 1 Starlings class 

assembly 9.15 in the main hall + the quarter final 

football match George Carey VS Lee Valley Primary 

School. 

Thursday 26th January – Young Carers Awareness 

Day. Wear something yellow with a £1 donation to 

help support this amazing charity. 

 

Attendance Summary week beginning 16th January 

Reception Information 

Please make sure the children have their reading records 

and reading books with them every day! We have sent 

several reminders out to parents about the importance 

of the children having their reading books daily; however 

the children are still coming to school without them. Our 

books are a precious and a very expensive resource. We 

need to protect our stock of books so we can continue to 

develop the reading skills of all our children. We also 

encourage families to read with their children every day. 

 

Other Information 

Contact Details - If you have recently changed your 

contact number or changed address please inform 

us of these changes. It is very important we can 

reach you during the school day with any 

information regarding your child or in the case of an 

emergency. 

ParentPay- Please make sure that your child’s 

ParentPay account has sufficient funds available to 

ensure that your child has a school meal. If your 

account has a large debt you will need to provide 

your child with a packed lunch until the debt is 

cleared. Thank you. 

The attendance for each class should be considered in 

terms of an expected attendance rate of 98%.  
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Young Carers Awareness Day 

Please help us to support this amazing charity. Thursday 26th January wear something yellow with a £1 contribution. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


